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1. Students are encouraged to avoid bringing mobile phones and 

other personal digital media to school. 

2. If you do bring a device, it must be switched off and  concealed in 

a safe place during the day or it will be confiscated. Phones and 

digital media devices are not to be used during school hours 

unless  

        supervised by teachers. 

1. FIRST CONFISCATION: The device may be collected from 

Student Services at the end of the day. 

2. ANY FURTHER CONFISCATIONS: The device may  only be 

collected by a parent or guardian and a meeting held with the 

Deputy Principal. 

 

 

 At the discretion of the Deputy Principal-Student Services,  students who 
have repeatedly infringed the  mobile phone policy may be required to 
hand their phone to Student Services  Reception on a daily basis, collect-
ing it at the end of the day. 

 The school executive team may impose further sanctions including possi-
ble internal withdrawal or external  suspension for repeated non-
compliance including banning a student from bringing a phone or media 
device to school. 

 Any student taking images of students or staff from MRSHS and for-
warding     onto another party will face automatic suspension. 

 Any student placing images of MRSHS students and staff on social media 
will face  automatic suspension. 

 
 The school accepts no responsibility for replacing devices that are lost, stolen or dam-

aged whilst on school premises. 


